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NATIONWIDE PERMIT EXTENSION 
 

 
During our February 12, 2002 seminar on the new Nationwide Permits (NWPs), it became 
apparent that:    
 

1)  The U.S. Army Corps published regulations that would cause the most commonly 
used NWPs to expire on March 18, 2002; and 

 
2)   Most Norfolk District NWPs (issued after June 7, 2000) have a specific written 

expiration date of June 5, 2005. 
 
To solve this conflict, the Norfolk District “is planning to reissue (without the need to submit a 
formal request) all verifications issued under the Corps’ 2000 NWPs 3, 7, 12, 14, 27, 39, 41, 42, 
43, and 44.  This reissuance would be pursuant to the Corps’ 2002 NWPs, thereby allowing the 
authorized work to proceed until the expiration date of your original verification.” 
 
The resolution of this conflict is provided in a Public Notice issued on March 5, 2002 by the U.S. 
Army Corps of Engineers (COE), a copy of which is attached (and also available at:  
http://www.nao.usace.army.mil/Regulatory/PN/NWPextension.htm). 
 
For Further Information: 
 
Call or Email Wetland Studies and Solutions, Inc. at: 

 Mike Rolband at mrolband@wetlandstudies.com /703-631-5800, Ext. 103, or 
 Mark Headly at mheadly@wetlandstudies.com /703-631-5800, Ext. 115. 

 
Or call your WSSI Project Engineer, Scientist or GIS Specialist. 

 
**************************** 

 
WSSI has provided wetlands consulting on 60,000+ acres comprising over 1,100 sites in Northern 
Virginia, D.C. and Maryland and has designed over 800 acres of wetlands in three wetlands banks and 85 
stream and wetlands mitigation projects in this area since its inception in 1991.  Its team of thirty-five 
engineers, scientists, technicians, GIS/survey specialists and administrative staff take a holistic approach 
to environmental issues associated with real estate development and public works projects, integrating the 
practical constraints of economics and land plan requirements with the need to satisfy local, state, and 
federal regulatory requirements. For more information about WSSI, contact (703) 631-5800 or visit our 
web site at www.wetlandstudies.com. 
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